
 

We are shaving our heads to raise money and 

awareness for childhood cancer research! 
  

 Students, Parents, Teachers, & Community Members: 

Join our team or donate at 

www.stbaldricks.org/teams/solvaybaldcats 

Brave the shave with us on 

Sunday, March 22nd @ Borio’s Restaurant 

(8891 McDonnell’s Parkway, Cicero) 

 
Fill out a B.E.S.T. transportation form and return to school by March 17th. 

If you have any questions see Mr. Thompson! 

http://www.stbaldricks.org/teams/solvaybaldcats

